
 

 

 
  
 
No. 027/25 
 
 
10th February 2025 
 
 
To:   All Branches 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
CWU HQ APPOINTMENT – HEALTH & SAFETY POLICY ADVISOR  
 
We can advise Branches that CWU HQ have completed the process of recruitment to the 
position of Policy Advisor Health & Safety working to the Central Services Department. Mr 
Jamie McGovern has accepted the new position and will take up the role as from 26th 
February 2025. 
 
We can also confirm that the new position will operate in line with the terms of the Policy 
Paper 2 – “Restructuring CWU’s Approach to our Health & Safety Work” endorsed at our 
Conference held in 2024. 
 
Contact information, mobile phone and email address will be provided to Branches and 
Health & Safety Representatives in due course. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
 
Dave Ward         
General Secretary                         


